And More Information

0 When should children be tested?

Every child in New York must be tested at 1 year and again at 2 years of
age.

Risk for lead exposure should be done at each well-child visit or at least
annually for each child six months to six years of age.

Talk with you doctor about having your child tested or contact your
local health department.

o0 Where can | find out more information?

>

On the web:
www.health.ny.gov/environmental/lead
www.cdc.gov/lead//
www.epa.gov/lead

www.fda.gov
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